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June 6, 2018 
 
 
To:   Chair and Members, Etobicoke York Community Council 
 
Re: Traffic Study – Keele, Dundas West, Pacific, and Vine Corridor  
 
 
Traffic concerns have continued to grow in the Junction neighbourhood, with a recent studies 
showing a dramatic increase in the volume of traffic on local roads in the area. With six 
development applications in the Junction community, three of which are in the Keele Street, 
Dundas Street West, Pacific Avenue, and Vine Street corridor, this issue will continue to grow.  
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 
Etobicoke York Community Council request the General Manager, Transportation Services to examine 
the existing traffic studies completed by the City and submitted through local development applications 
within the Keele Street, Dundas Street West, Pacific Avenue, and Vine Street corridor, and report back 
on what changes can be made within the corridor, and to the Keele Street and Dundas Street West.  
 
 
 
 
Sarah Doucette 
Councillor, Ward 13 
 

http://www.saundercook.ca/

